

Cherry Class Nursery Newsletter Friday 20 September 2024



Highlights from this week

We have had another super week! The children are settling into our classroom routines beautifully! Once the children enter the classroom we help them put their coats and bags on their pegs and then support them to settle at an activity of their choice. We are super impressed at how well the children enjoy putting their very own leaf name on our registration tree. Once we have taken the register we all come together to say hello.

This week we have played lots of fun circle time games and sung lots of songs. We have started learning a new song this week about a bumble bee!

This song is part of our music scheme and it teaches the children to sing their name, to wait and to take turns.

Every session we always support the children to extend their learning in their play, we also have adult led activities. This week we have focused on our maths skills, in particular subitizing small quantities.

To support learning lots of super new vocabulary we also really enjoyed this book!



Next week in Cherry Class

We will take part in music lessons using musical instruments.

Use different tools to print with paint.

Begin to explore different sensory experiences such as touching or mixing shaving foam.

As we follow the children's interests I am sure there will be some spontaneous additions too! The characters of Paw Patrol made an appearance this week!

Things to know

Please remember to label your child's coat and bag with their full name! We have 47 children visit us every week!

School dinners will be available for our new starters from Monday 23 September as the children are settling in beautifully. Well done Cherry Class!

Physical Development

We have really enjoyed creating obstacle courses with different blocks and crates.

We certainly enjoyed using tweezers to transfer pom poms to develop our fine motor control. We found the pom poms everywhere!

Every day we use play dough - this week it has been purple! Play dough is a great way to introduce new vocabulary and to strengthen hands!